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Marguerite McLean

From: Marguerite McLean

Sent:  Wednesday, February 29, 2012 3:38 PM

To: Pauline Robinson; Greg Shafer
Ce:

Kevin Bloom; Paul Lowery; Adam Teitzman; Tiffany Williams; Matilda Sanders; Eric Fryson; Shawna Senko; Nonnye
. Grant; Hong Wang

Subject: Transfer of Confidential Documents for Dockets 090430-TP and 000121A-TP
Pauline and Greg,

In my last e-mail to you, i accidentally typed 00125-12 instead of 00127-12 to be
transferred from Docket 090430-TP +o 000121A-TP.

This e~-mail will retract the directive in DN 0113412 to transfer DN 00125-12.
Sorry about that.

fMlarguerite IB. ML ean
Comumission Deputy Clerk I ¥
Jlerida Public Service Commnission
Office of Commisgion Clerk

2540 Shumard ©ak Boulevard
Tallabassee, Florida 32399-0850
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